
24/06/2020 

MR John Oliver 
47 Evans ST 
FRESHWATER NSW 2096 
jcoliver.1@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0543 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

The development proposed presumably requires the removal of the existing Dowling St bus 
stop in order to accomodate the car park access driveway. There is no suitable alternative to 
safely relocate a bus stop in Lawrence Street and relocating the bus stop further up Dowling 
Street would not provide acceptable public transport access to Freshwater shops. The 
development also exceeds the 3m. maximum height limit. 

Sent: 24/06/2020 6:09:39 PM
Subject: Online Submission


